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August 16, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

It gives me great pleasure to recognize the wonderful Little Survivors Mini Camp.  

Though only for a weekend, the time spent at this camp will make a memorable and 

pleasant mark on your memories.  It is my hope that the trouble you have seen will be 

balanced by this time being a kid, being with loving adults and doing exciting activities, 

reading good books and creating art projects. 

 

I want to thank Ms. Jennifer Jennings for bringing her vision to life and giving you an 

opportunity to share in a special time.  Be sure to share your reviews of the weekend with 

your friends and family. Don’t forget to tell your classmates when school starts all about 

your sleepaway weekend at Fort Wadsworth. 

Best Regards, 

 
 
 
Councilmember Debi Rose 
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